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Happy Father’s Day from Div. 12! 

Div. 11 Field Trip 
On Tuesday, Division 11 took public transit to Science World. It was a blast! We got to check out the 
interactive exhibits, like the super cool "Eureka!" gallery with all its fun physics, and the "BodyWorks" 
exhibit, which taught us a lot about how our bodies work. It was an awesome and educational trip for 
everyone! 

 
Osler Sports Jerseys 
 
Hello Osler Families! If your child participated on a sport team, please take a thorough look through your 
home for any grey Osler jerseys and return them to your child's teacher. We are still missing a few and 
want to have them ready for our teams next year! Additionally, if there are students in grade 7 who have 
their own jersey and no longer want to keep them, please consider donating them to the school for use in 
upcoming years. Thank you so much!  



 
 

 
 
Our PAC AGM was last Monday.  The Exec. has been voted in.  I am looking forward to working with these 
wonderful parents who give of their time to the school! 
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Last Friday Was Ms. Magnowski’s last day.  We wish you all the best and hope that you will visit! 

 
Enjoy your weekend, 
 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 


